
 

 

   

Road Safety & Parking Outside School 
 

At Chapel Street, we take road safety extremely seriously. We want to make sure our school, and the surrounding 
areas, are safe and accessible to all our families and our community. 
 
Over the recent months, there has been an increase in speeding vehicles, illegal parking outside of school, dangerous 
maneuvers (turning in the road) and carelessness of drivers; especially at peak times at the start and end of the day. 
 
As a school, we have shared our concerns and observations with Manchester City Council. The local authority is 
supporting us and helping to monitor the situation. Changes you may notice are: 
 

 Members of the Senior Leadership Team will be at the gates wearing Hi-Vis jackets 

 Parking Enforcement Officers will be present at various times throughout the day, across the week 

 New signage introduced to remind and encourage drivers to take more care on the roads around school 
 
So far, we have had a great response from many of our families; some of which have been extremely grateful and 
thankful for our actions and attempts at improving the road access and pedestrian access around school. 
 
Rest assured, the improvements and measures we are putting in place are not to catch anyone out; more so in the 
hope that these measures will play a key role in ensuring safe, effective and consistent traffic management for our 
children and families in the future. 
 
If you have any feedback about the changes, or would like to discuss this further, please don’t hesitate to email, call 
or visit the school office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you, as always, for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Hughes 
Headteacher 

NO PARKING on the yellow zig 
zag lines at any time. This is 

against the law. 

 

 

No engines left running when 
the car is stopped outside 

school. 

 

EVERYONE in the car should 
ALWAYS wear a seatbelt. 

 


